
 

DATE: December 4, 2015  

  

TO:  Matt Brown, Coliseum Director 

 

FROM:  Gwen Carter, M/WBE Coordinator 

 

DEPARTMENT: M/WBE  

 

SUBJECT: Coliseum Field House Project  

 
The M/WBE Office reviewed the proposals submitted by Samet Corporation/SRS, Frank L. Blum 

Construction Company/ J.S. Mention Corporation and Rentenbach Constructors, Inc./ Sterling 

Construction Services, Inc. to determine compliance with the City’s M/WBE Plan.  The RFQ required all 

companies submitting proposals to make good faith efforts to contract with an M/WBE firm as a minority 

partner for 10% of the Pre-Construction Phase and 10% of the Construction Management.  All of the 

respondents met the proposed M/WBE participation requirements. 

 

The highest-ranked CMAR candidate, Samet Corporation proposed to commit 10% of the Pre-

Construction Phase Services and 10% of the Construction Management services to SRS, Inc.  During the 

construction phase of the project, Samet Corporation Inc. has committed to a 35% M/WBE construction 

subcontracting goal. 

 

The second-ranked CMAR candidate, Frank L Blum Construction Company proposed to commit 10% of 

the Pre-Construction Phase Services and 10% of the Construction Management services to J.S. Mention 

Corporation.  During the construction phase of the project Frank L Blum Construction Company has 

committed to achieve a 20% M/WBE construction subcontracting goal. 

 

The third-ranked CMAR candidate, Rentenbach Constructors, Inc proposed to commit 10% of the Pre-

Construction Phase Services and 10% of the Construction Management services to Sterling Construction 

Services, Inc.  During the construction phase of the project Rentenbach Constructors, Inc. has committed 

to achieve a 20% M/WBE construction subcontracting goal. 

 

During the performance of the contract if there are any changes to the selected CMAR’s proposed 

M/WBE commitment, please notify the M/WBE Office. 

 


